
 

2024-2025 Stewardship Campaign  

…and our service begins 

 
 

2024-2025 Pledge Form 
Dear Members and Friends of Allen Avenue Unitarian Universalist Church, 

Our A2U2 community can only exist through our financial support. 

It is now time for us to pledge our support for Allen Avenue UU Church for the coming fiscal year, FY25, which 

runs from July 1st 2024 to June 30th, 2025. 

Your pledge for FY24-25: 
 

Name_______________________________________  

Email address __________________________________ 

 

My(our) pledge to A2U2 for the year from July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025 will be: 

☐   : $__________ per year            OR          ☐    $_________   per month     

This pledge is for:       ☐   myself only        ☐   includes my spouse      

 

You can return your pledge to A2U2 in any one of several ways: 

• Mail it to our church office at 524 Allen Ave, Portland, ME 04103 

• Use our online form, either by navigating to this URL or using the QR code  

https://a2u2.breezechms.com/form/FY25-Pledge-Form 

• Email the completed form, or just the above information, to treasurer@a2u2.org 

• Bring this completed form to worship at church on Sunday 
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